
 
 
ALTA Report  

Jenn Anheliger – Area 8 Director  

 

ALTA Membership Fees 

As of November 1st, ALTA membership fees are due.  Payment can be made directly through the ALTA 

website and logging in or through cheque.  There are no changes to membership fees for the 2024 year.  

 

ALTA Webinar Series 

All webinars are complete and available for viewing as either personal PD or to do as a board.  

 

Coffee Chats  

Monthly coffee chats continue and are hosted by trustees across the province on various topics.  This is 

a casual environment that allows trustees to network and discuss important library matters.  

 

ALTA Symposium  

The Alta symposium took place on November 9th, 2023, at the River Cree Resort and Casino.  This is the 

first in person event ALTA has hosted since ALC in 2019.  The event was done in partnership with YRL, 

NLLS, Peace Library System and Parkland Library System. The gracious support of the system partners 

allowed this symposium to move forward and was a great success.   

The event hosted 105 trustees across the province.  With a full governance training session hosted by 

Ian McCormack in the morning (which is available to view in on our trustee toolkit), trustees had the 

opportunity to network and learn alongside their colleagues.  Pending survey feedback, ALTA may seek 

to offer a second symposium in the new year in southern Alberta.  

 

2024 Projects 

Alta has heard loud and clear of the demand from our trustees to facilitate and offer in person 

networking opportunities along with Professional Development.  It is our hope to continue to partner 

with Stronger together to provide in person PD, as well as Marigold Library System Conference.  Keep an 

eye out on these two conferences for sessions related to trusteeship.  

 

 



 
 
Please continue to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have  

 

Jenn Anheliger 

president@librarytrustees.ab.ca 

 

 

 

 

 


